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Junior Scratch Final

Ross Boyd and Finn Coull played the Junior Scratch

Final last month and Finn was successful on the day and

won 4 and 3.

The match was played in good spirits, between good

friends. Congratulations to both Ross and Finn in

reaching the final and congratulation to Finn as Junior

Scratch Champion. 

Thanks go to Alan Crow for refereeing the match.

Donation to Junior Section from David Nicoll

After the sad passing of past Lady Captain, Pam Nicoll,

The Nicoll family very kindly donated the proceeds of the

collection at Pam's funeral to be split between Cancer

Research and RMMGC JUNIOR Section. On 15th

October, David, Pam's son, presented a cheque for £500

to Jessica Carter and Brody Robson at the club. The

money will help to pay for Club Uniforms for the Junior

Section. A few of our youngest members, wearing the

uniform, were also present with their parents.

The club thank the family for this donation to the Junior

section which Pam was part of for many years.

Ladies Prize Presentation Dinner

Approximately 50 ladies attended the ladies Prizegiving

evening on Friday 28th October which was a fabulous

success and enjoyed by all. Our sincere thanks go to the

kitchen and bar staff for their really great service

throughout the evening.

Congratulations to all prize winners and well done to the

Ladies sub-committee in arranging the successful

evening.

Seniors Golf Equipment Roup

On Saturday 22nd October the Seniors Group held a

Golf Equipment Roup and Raffle, and a total of £276

was raised. The Seniors section are making a donation

of £100 of funds raised to the Junior Section, and

remaining monies will be used to fund Senior activities

next year.

The Seniors would like to to thank everyone who bought

items or took part in the raffle, as well as thanks to

everyone who provided items to sell.

Well done and thanks to the Seniors section.

Childrens Halloween Party

The club held a very successful children's Halloween

party last Sunday afternoon which was Sold Out. 

Over 40 children attended the event dressed up in

costumes to take part in the games inside the club as

well as outside. The Children also enjoyed hot-dogs and

ice cream that were provided. 

Thanks go to Debbie, Carol, Gemma, Christine and

Joan for organising the day, as well as the other

additional volunteers on the day. Thanks also to the Bar

Staff and David and his staff for the food and making it

an enjoyable day.

Whisky Tasters

The RMMGC Whisky tasters group who meet once a

month at the club raised £300 on Friday 14th Oct in aid

of Motor Neuron Disease (MND) charity. 

Well done and thanks to the Whisky tasters.

Slainte!

Welcome our New Members

The following new members have been accepted by the

Board this month:

Winter Associate Members - Carole Carnegie, Joy Milne 

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you in

the Club.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize - Siggy Harley - £60

2nd prize - Joan Middleton - £40

3rd prize - Neil Paton - £20

4th prize - Garry Murray - £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.
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